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To Whom It May Concern; 

On August 30, 2019, September 13, 20, and 27, 2019, October 16, 2019, 
and August 7, 2020 Premier Finishes was in violation. Causes were due 
to lack of qualified manpower available. Paint logs violation has been 
corrected. All paint logs are up to date and were emailed to Mr. 
Elmouchi on August 11, 2020. 

All filters are installed and maintained properly. The grates on big spray 
booth needs removal of excessive paint buildup. We are in the process 
of acquiring the proper equipment to clean off excessive paint buildup. 

This should be completed by October 31, 2020. 

Concerning the dampers, we are currently being scheduled for a 
company to come out to repair the damper. There is no current 

completion date because due to COVID-19 all repairman are currently 
backlogged in appointments. Also, we don't know exactly what the 
repairs entail, therefore no completion date is forthcoming at this time. 

Sincerely, 

U~~~ ~~ 
Brian Borowski 

Premier Finishes, Owner 


